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Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
May 3, 2025 - 10:45 AM 

 
 

Prelude                                      Matthew Thomas 
 
 

Welcome                                                  Scott Rivas 
 
 

Good News TV Ministry                          Luke Skelton 
 
 

Joy of Giving                                              Travis Barker 
Local Church Budget 

 

Children’s Story                                        Rilla Vergara 
 
 

Songs of Praise                                    Trisha Thorman 
 
 

Praying  Together                                        Scott Rivas 
 
 

Worship in Music                          Chantelle Beerman  
                                                            & Amy Vergara 

 

Scripture  Reading                                      Matt Drudy 
James 1:2-4 

 

   Message from the Word                    Teddy Shupe 
                          Meeting Jesus in Scripture: 

      “James: Experiencing Genuine Faith” 

 

 

 

Ministry Team 
Lead Pastor Teddy Shupe 
Asst Pastor Cade Bolin 
   

Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Dan Frickle, Lead Elder; Nathan Cutler, Asst Lead Elder, 
 Travis Barker, Jim Davidson, Heidi Jones, Wanda  
 Kirchmeier, Lola Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas 
 

Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Nathan Katsma 
 

Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chair                                      Phil Dawson 
  

Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for May                                 Dale Spencer 
  
 

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Lead Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Asst Pastor’s E-mail: pastorcadeb@gmail.com 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 



 

Week at a Glance 
Today - All Church Potluck, 12:30 PM 
            - Anointing Service, 1:30ish PM, Sanctuary 
            - Adventurers, 2:00 PM 
            - Enjoying Sabbath until 7:54 PM 
May 7 - Pathfinders, 6:00 PM 
May 8 - Community Prayer Gathering, 7 PM 
 

Looking Ahead 
May 10 - Mother’s Day Brunch, 9:30-10:20 AM 
              - Creation Case-LIVE, 7:30 PM 
May 12 - Fin Com Mtg, 6 PM 
May 13 - Elders Mtg, 6 PM; Ch Brd Mtg, 7 PM  

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$24,426 

  

Amount behind YTD thru Mar                                    $7,726 

Amount received through Apr 26                           $18,103 

Still needed to meet Apr budget                              $6,323 

                                                              

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Sandra Hanley—healing 

 Inga Gysen—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Tori Reiber—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 Travis Sammons—comfort 

 Mike Spencer—healing 

 Lou & Millie Williams—healing 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 
 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 

Please Join Us Today for our monthly all church  
fellowship meal right after the worship service - all are 
invited to stay and enjoy! Afterward, there will be an 
anointing service in the Sanctuary for all who wish  
healing! 
 

At Tomorrow’s May 4 J2C Work Bee, we will be 
 taking down the last four scenes and cutting up a dead 
tree. So bring your drill drivers and work gloves! For 
the tree clean-up crew, we need at least 3 chain saws, 
operators and a support crew of 4 people. If we put in a 
full day, this could be the last J2C take down this year! 
Thank you for all of your support! 
 

Mother’s Day Brunch Next Sabbath! Bring a friend 
and enjoy a scrumptious brunch for the whole family 
next Saturday, May 10 from 9:30 to 10:20 AM! Then 
stay for a special worship service, all as part of  
celebrating our moms. Because of the brunch, there will 
be no Sabbath Schools. 
 

The Creation Case LIVE will happen on Saturday, 
May 10 at 7:30 PM! It is an exciting, Bible-based, mul-
timedia stage show exploring creation, with Pathfinders 
in mind, as well as the whole family. It will be presented 
by Rich Aguilera of the “Dino Encounter”! To register 
and purchase tickets, visit www.thecreationcase.com. 
  

Women’s Ministry Open Craft and Worship on May 
18 from 11 AM-1 PM - more information to follow.  
 

Save the Date:  July 21-25, 2025 for ‘Mountain of  
Miracles’ VBS. If you are interested in helping, please 
contact Dawn Belding-Wilson @ 208-899-6516. 
 

Women Dwelling Summer Study CANCELLED. 
 

Our Church Community Garden is getting ready to 
open! We have some raised beds available to anyone in 
need of gardening space. Please contact Tianna Barker 
for more information @ 509-960-0975 
 

Lawn Care Helpers Needed! If you have an hour or 
two to spare, Roger really needs extra assistance, now 
through early Fall. As soon as possible, please contact 
the office or Roger if you are able to help so that he can 
know how to plan. Thank you for whatever you might 
be able to do! 
 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 6th 
grade class recently participated in the annual  

Upper Columbia Conference Outdoor School at 
Camp MiVoden Monday – Friday! They enjoyed 

hands-on learning about various ecosystems on the 
MiVoden property. They also learned helpful  

survival skills and enjoyed fun activities such as the 
challenge course in the great outdoors. Most  
meaningful, however, were the morning and  
evening worships during which three of our  

students expressed a desire to study for baptism!!   
www.svassda.org 

Heating & Cooling Replacement (HVAC) 

Fundraising Progress: 
 Projected Cost:    $250,000 
 Amount Raised:                $228,466 
 Amount Still Needed:              $  21,534 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving for God’s house! 


